Subject: COVID-19 UPDATE 51 — INFECTION SUMMARY

Date: Friday, 16 October 2020 at 17:06:11 South Africa Standard Time

From: Shirona Patel on behalf of VCO News
To: VCO News

Dear Colleagues

Two staff members and five students reported testing positive for COVID-19 during the past week. This is
out of a population comprising of approximately 5 500 permanent staff and 37 500 students. Affected
staff members and students are self-isolating in line with governmental directives and University

protocols.
No. of infections 9 -15 Oct 2020 Total Infections 22 June — 15 Oct
Staff 2 108
Students 5 204

We appeal to all staff and students to act responsibly and to abide by all the University’s rules, policies

and protocols.

Keep safe.
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